On the AFTERNOON of

Tuesday 26™ September we are celebrating

European Day of Languages.

Are you bi-lingual?

Can you spare a few minutes...?
half an hour...?

the afternoon?

Would you like to share a story, a rhyme, a song, or
teach a few phrases from another language with a
group of children?

If so, PLEASE CONTACT the school office or your
child's class teacher.

- We would love to see you!

All Languages Welcome!
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